
Established 1953

• Pump Station Work & Consultation

• Irrigation Design & Installation

Service~
Industry

2040 Lehigh Avenue
Glenview, IL 60025

Telephone 708.724.8660
Fax 708.724.8659

CALL TODAY!!

(608) 836-7041

Lee Bruce

Pond Cleaning
Pond Lining
New Ponds
Cart Paths

Trap Sand Replacement

::11::
HALLORAN &
YAUCH, INC.
IRRIGATION
SYSTEMS

• Irrigation Pipe & Supplies

• Drainage Systems

New Construction
Remodelling
Irrigation
Drainage
Feature Shaping

Constru cti on
to the Golf

Your source for Golf Course Construction,
Reconstruction & Improvement.

You have the Projects, Ideas & Needs.
We have the Experience & Equipment to

Do the job RIGHT the FIRST time!

Milorganite Initiates Turfgrass
Research Donation Program

$10 per ton to Turf Manager's Choice of
Turfgrass Organizations

Milwaukee - Turf managers can help support turfgrass
research when they buy natural organic Milorganite fer-
tilizer this fall, according to Alan Nees, Director
Marketing. For each ton of 50 lb. bags or new 1,000 lb.
mini-bulk bags purchased and delivered between August
I-November 30, 1995, Milorganite will donate $10 to the
turf manager's favorite turfgrass research organization.

"Milorganite and its distributors have been long-time
supporters of turfgrass research at the national level
through our involvement with the O.J. Noer Turfgrass
Research Foundation", Nees says. "We are excited about
this program because it enables Milorganite customers to
support turfgrass research at the local level as well."

Contact Milorganite at 1-800-287.9645 or your local
Milorganite Distributor for more details.

(On Course continued)

associated with the newsletter cover artwork and set up,
therefore we do not expect to see anything new and ex-
citing for several months. The Editorial Committee will
be busy, as it is no small undertaking.

The golfing season may be nearing more relaxed times,
but as you can see, your Board of Directors will be work-
ing overtime. Managing the MAGCS is somewhat like
mdnaging our golf courses in that even though we try and
please everyone, it is not always possible. If we can please
the majority, we have done our job. At work as well as
with the MAGCS, the Board of Directors enjoys hearing
compliments from our members for the time and effort
devoted to try and please the membership. All com-
pliments however, are soon forgotten when we hear harsh
or unkind words from an unhappy member. It is usually
not so much what is said, but how it is said. We do,
however, take constructive thoughts very seriously. There
have been many changes and advancements within our
association over the past 10 years. These ac-
complishments have not come without some resistance
and vocal disagreement from a few individuals, but the
MAGCS continues to progress in spite of their differences
of opinion. The current Board of Directors is certain that
the direction and decisions made this year are for the
ultimate good of our members, our association, and our
profession.

Some have undoubtedly disagreed and that is healthy
for everyone concerned. We have heard and evaluated
both the compliments and complaints thrown in our direc-
tion. We realize that we cannot please everyone, but unlike
some of the comments to date, if one has a complaint,
think about how it feels on the receiving end of the com-
ment. All I ask is that it be done with class and please,
be professional about it. Thank You.

Joel Purpur, President, MAGeS
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